Karen James

From: Aaron Gehling <agehling@fmbankne.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2023 4:23 PM

To: Karen James

Subject: FW: Agenda Item

CAUTION: This email originated from OUTSIDE of the organization. Please verify the sender and use caution if the message contains
any attachments, links, or requests for information as this person may NOT be who they claim. If you are asked for your username
and password, please call WCICC and DO NOT ENTER any data.

Karen,

Good afternoon! I did mail off my paperwork to be reappointed a few weeks ago. | want you to know that | would like to
continue with the conservation board for another term.

Let me know if you need anything else other than this email.

Happy New Year
Aaron




